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Dear Parents/Carers 

We have enjoyed a successful and happy first term of the year at Alexander Hosea. The children have been applying 
themselves well to their learning and being excellent ambassadors for the school when we have had visitors (eg music 
tuition; prospective new parents for 2022; supply teachers). All visitors have commented on the positive behaviour and 
motivation of the children.  

We have enjoyed a return to some of our ‘normal’ practices, but received a letter from the local authority yesterday to 
say that due to the increasing frequency of covid in the area a few additional measures need to be put in place for our 
return to school in November (please see letter emailed to you on 21st October). The main changes will be that 
assemblies will return to online rather than in person and primary aged children are now encouraged to have a daily 
lateral flow test if they have been in close contact with a positive case in their household.  

We are starting to think about Christmas events but we do not yet know what (if any) restrictions might be in place then. 
Our KS1 children will be doing an Easter/spring performance, instead of Christmas this year.  

Have a wonderful half term. We return to school on Monday 1st November. 

Flu Immunisations  
 
Nasal immunisation will 
take place in school on 
17th November 2021. 
Further information will 
be sent in due course. 
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Our Value of the 
Term is: 
Adaptability 

This term we talk 
about coping with 
change and 
transition to new  
year groups. 

Next term we will 
move onto our 2nd 
value ‘Self-belief’ 

Staffing Update 

After 33 years at Alexander Hosea, our Deputy 
Headteacher, Mrs Moncrieff, has decided to hang 
up her whiteboard pens and retire from teaching 
at Christmas. She has taught about 1000 children 
in her time at our school (some of whom now 
have their own children here!) and will be greatly 
missed.  

We will be advertising for a Teacher for Diamond 
Class in the coming weeks. 

 Lunchbreak Staff Vacancy 

We currently have a permanent vacancy on our lunchtime team of one shift per week (Friday). 

We are also always looking to recruit new “bank” lunchtime team members (who do not have 
permanent, regular shifts but who we can call upon to cover absences as and when needed). 

If you or someone you know might be interested in either of these vacancies, please contact 
Allison.Hall@sgmail.org.uk  

Library Volunteers 

We are looking for regular volunteers to help in our library to run it 
smoothly and help children to take books home. If you are interested 
please contact Mrs. Ward or the school office for more details. Look 
forward to hear from you!   



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Friends of AHS  
 
A BIG THANK YOU to the parents who have recently joined our committee! If you would like to get involved please get in 
touch via FriendsOfAHS@hotmail.com. 
 
Good to Grow scheme: Morrisons are giving shoppers DOUBLE Grow Tokens for every £10 you spend online up to this 
Sunday, 24 October. You just need the MyMorrisons app and/or card to collect the tokens and donate them to the school. 
More information on how it works is available here. 
 
Pumpkin Carving Competition: Enter by 30 October for the chance to win a Halloween Hamper! Simply email your 
pumpkin pics to us at FriendsOfAHS@hotmail.com and make a donation here. 
 
Non-uniform day: on Friday 26 November we will be holding a non-uniform day – please bring a donation of chocolate 
(but no nuts or alcohol) on the day for our Christmas Tombola! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: the school Christmas Fair will be on Friday 3 December from 4-7pm.  
 
Don’t forget to check our Facebook page and webpage for the latest news! 
 

Parent Helpers 

We are open to expressions of interest for Parent Helpers and 
really look forward to welcoming our valuable volunteers back into 
school. All Helpers in School need to  

- Have a current DBS safeguarding check. 
- Read and sign the statement of expectations. 
- Read the Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy; Acceptable 

Use of IT and Confidentiality policies. 
- Confirm that they have read the Volunteers in School 

handbook. 

If you are interested in helping in school on a regular basis, please 
contact the school office to register your interest. 

Parent Council Reps 

Our Parent Council provides a valuable communication link between 
home and school and your class representative will gather views of 
what is going well and any queries or suggestions on a termly basis.  

Our next meeting for class reps is on Monday 15th November at 2pm 
(in person at the school). If you have a new rep, please let Mrs 
Williams know. 

Topaz – Mrs Goodland 

Jet – Mrs Narborough 

Crystal - TBC 

Emerald/Ruby – Mrs Bendon 

Diamond – Ms Dalziel 

Pearl – Mrs Leighton 

Amethyst - TBC 
 

Secondary School Admissions 2022 

If your child is in year 6 and was born 
between 1 September 2010 and 31 
August 2011 (inclusive), they must 
attend a secondary school in 
September 2022 unless you decide to 
educate your child at home.  This is a 
very important decision and you are 
strongly advised to read the South 
Gloucestershire Secondary school 
admissions guide before making any 
decisions and completing your 
application. Applications for secondary 
school admission must be submitted by 
the 31 October 2021. 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

Visits for prospective Reception children 2022 

We are starting to show around prospective parents for 
Reception in September 2022. If you or someone you know 
would like to book a visit, we are arranging these once a week 
in groups of 3 families. 

Please contact the school office 01454 294239 to book in a visit. 
Mrs Williams is happy to show around existing and new parents 
with children due to start in 2022. This may be helpful in 
particular for families who joined the school after Reception. 
We are very proud of our school and our fantastic children and 
look forward to showing prospective parents what is on offer at 
Alexander Hosea. 

Primary schools admissions 

If your child was born between 1 September 2017 and 31 
August 2018, you must apply for them to start primary 
school in September 2022.  This is a very important 
decision and it is important that you read the South 
Gloucestershire Primary school admission guide before 
you apply.  Applications for primary school admission must 
be submitted no later than 15 January 2022. 

 

        

 

    

  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


